
MADE PUBLIC NOTICE 
EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT  

MINUTES FOR SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON MARCH 17 AT 3pm 

Ebarb Waterworks District held a special call meeting on March 17, 2020 at 3:00 pm at their 
office on hwy 191.  P. M. Woods called the meeting to order. Members present were P.M. 
Woods, Donald Garcie, Pete Nugent and Benny Garcie. Robert Conyer was absent. 
Operator/Manager, Gilbert Limon was also present.  

The board discussed the Covid-19 pandemic issues. 

Pete made a motion to close the doors to the general public until further notice effective 
immediately. Benny seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.  

The board stated that any sick employees were to stay home and not come in until they 
had no symptoms or a Doctor excuse to return to work. 

Pete made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Benny seconded the motion. All were in favor. 
Motion passes.  


